Wal-Mart response to concerns raised by Clean Clothes Campaign regarding Menderes Tekstil factory in Turkey
9 June 2009
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Wal-Mart to respond to the following item:
- "IKEA and Household Retailers Abet Union Busting at Turkish Supplier," Clean Clothes Campaign, 18 May 2009
http://www.cleanclothes.org/ikea-and-household-retailers-abet-union-busting
Wal-Mart sent this statement:

“In May of 2009, Wal-Mart conducted a review of the factory’s social and environmental compliance through a third party audit firm as part of our normal Ethical Standards process. The results indicated no evidence of activities by factory management to prevent unionization. Wal-Mart will continue to work with suppliers to ensure our standards are upheld, which include respecting workers’ right to freedom of association.”

